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Mordecai Ogada received continuation funding in March 2004. The major objective of this project is 
to investigate the status of the aquatic ecosystems in the upper Ewaso Ng’iro. This area differs from 
the one he has just studied in that the water temperatures are much lower and the water is very 
clear. 
 
The team is prepared to study a larger geographical area and range of taxa including birds. The 
previous work has given the team valuable data that can be used to advise river users on how their 
activities affect the river ecosystem. 

 

 


